
Peter & Janet Palmerson 
1095 Golden Way 
Los Altos, CA 94024 

To: Design Review Commission, City of Los Altos 

To Whom It May Concern, 

June 6, 2018 

Janet and l have been long-term residents of our house on 1095 Golden Way, which is 
adjacent to the 1085 property that is up for review (18-SC-09 - 1085 Golden Way). We 
are concerned about our privacy and agree with Condition #3 in the DRC Report to 
raise the height of the two master bedroom windows on the right side elevation to the 

very minimum of 4.5 feet. 

Thank you, 

Peter Palmerson 

CITY OF LOS ,o,LTOS 
PLANNING 


